
Head Teacher: Sarah Wilson 
Sunnyhill Primary School and Children’s Centre  
T: 020 8769 4785    Email: info@sunnyhill.lambeth.sch.uk 
Website: www.sunnyhillprimary.com 

Twitter/ Facebook: @SunnyhillSW16 

 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

17th April 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Friday the 3rd of May 2024 we will be visiting The Rookery at Streatham Common. As part of our learning about 
pets we will be observing dogs and collecting data on different breeds of dogs.  

We will be leaving the school promptly at 9.15am and will be back at school by 11pm. We will be walking to the 
venue.  

All children must wear full school uniform for the visit. Your child will not need a packed lunch as we will be back to 
school in time for lunch.   

If you are interested in accompanying the class on this visit, you must have an up to date DBS.  Please speak to Hattie 
in the school office who can help you with this.   We will contact you by Monday, 29th April  to let you know whether 
we need your support on this occasion.  

Please remember, as per our educational visits procedures, this letter does not have a permission slip for you to 
return to your child’s class teacher. All children are expected to attend all educational visits unless you do not wish 
for your child to attend. If this is the case, please inform your child’s class teacher in writing.  

Thank you 

 

Andi Vowers 

Katarina Perry 

 

Reception Teachers 

 

mailto:info@sunnyhill.lambeth.sch.uk

